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The Ministry of Health and Wellness informs the public that all persons who have received a Single Dose 

of Johnson and Johnson Vaccine 4 months ago are now eligible for a Booster Dose. 

 

All persons aged 70 years and above will have a Booster Dose with the Pfizer Vaccine. 

  

All those persons wishing to get vaccinated are kindly requested to bring their National Identity Card and their 

vaccination card along with them for the administration of the booster dose. 
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